From: Glenn Watson < Glenn Watson@cannockchasedc.gov.uk >

Sent: 05 February 2020 15:07

To: M54 to M6 Link Road < M54to M6 linkroad@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Cc: Dean Piper < Dean Piper @cannockchasedc.gov.uk >

Subject: M54 to M6 Link Road Proposal: Adequacy of Public Consultation

Dear Sir

On behalf of Cannock Chase Council, I am able to respond to your letter dated 31 January 2020 regarding the adequacy of the consultation undertaken by Highways England regarding the above scheme.

I am pleased to confirm that Cannock Chase Council does not have any concerns regarding the adequacy of consultation. The Council has participated at every stage of the consultation, and are supportive of the proposals which will bring urgently needed capacity improvements to this part of our local highways network.

As previously indicated, the main concern Cannock Chase Council has regarding the proposals, is the extended timescales for implementation which now means that work on the scheme is now unlikely to commence until imminent works at J10 of the M6 have been completed.

Regards.

Glenn Watson Planning Services Manager.



Glenn Watson | Planning Services Manager Cannock Chase Council | Civic Centre | Beecroft Road | Cannock | WS11 1BG 01543 464529 | GlennWatson@cannockchasedc.gov.uk | www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk

Information you supply to us via email will be dealt with in line with data protection legislation. We will use your information to enable us to fulfil our duties in relation to your enquiry. To that end, where the law allows, your information may be shared with relevant departments within the council, and with other authorities and organisations where required. Cannock Chase Council is the data controller for any personal information you provide. For more information on your data protection rights relating to the service to which your email relates, please visit www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk/privacynotice.

Website: www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk

Follow us on Twitter: www.twitter.com/cannockchasedc
Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/cannockchasedc

This e-mail and any attachment(s), is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the recipient, the use of the information by disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender immediately and destroy the e-mail, any attachment(s) and any copies.

All liability for viruses is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law. It is your responsibility to scan or otherwise check this email and any attachment(s).

Unless otherwise stated:

- (i) views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender
- (ii) no contract may be construed by this e-mail.

Emails may be stored and monitored and you are taken to consent to these actions.